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The Capital Area Pregnancy Center’s 2018 Walk for Life will 

be held on October 5, 2018 at Vibrant Church in Mechanicsburg, 

beginning at 6:30 p.m.  It is a two mile event that raises funds for 

CAPC which provides a 24 hour Helpline, ultrasounds, pregnancy 

testing, adoption referrals, baby materials, confidential peer counsel-

ing, and post-abortion support.  If you would like to walk, pick up a 

sponsor form from the narthex shelves.  Jan Kerstetter is planning to 

walk and would love to have others from DBIC join her, so if you 

are going to walk be sure to let her know.  If you would like to spon-

sor a walker or have questions, see Jan Kerstetter. 



Welcome Guests  To better connect with you we encourage you to  

complete a guest registration card located in the pew pockets. You may 

drop it in the offering plate OR bring it to welcome center in the lobby so 

that we can greet you and give you a welcome packet.  

 

“Where do my children go during worship?” 

 

Kindergarten through 5th grade will be joining us for the first part of the 

service and then will be released to their classes mid-service.  Cherub 

Church (k-grade 2) meets in the class across from the men's restroom 

and Junior Church (grades 3-5) will be meeting in Room B1. Please 

pick your child up from their classroom in a timely manner af-

ter the service.  If you're visiting, please fill out a Cherub/Junior 

Church Attendance Card, located in the pew rack, and bring your child 

to meet their teacher near the coffee bar/welcome center when the chil-

dren are dismissed from the service.  

 

A combined Children’s Sunday School Class for Kindergarten 

through 5th Grade will meet in the Cherub Church room.  We ask that 

you sign these children out promptly after Sunday School dismisses at 
10:00 a.m.  A preschool class will meet in the room next to the ladies’ 

restroom.  A staffed nursery for toddlers and babies will also be provid-

ed during Sunday School.   

Women's Bible Study is beginning and all women are welcome.  We 

will be using the study “Finding I AM” by Lysa TerKeurst.  Please contact 

Carolyn Kimmel or Naomi Smith with questions or if you are interested in 

the Wednesday morning group which meets from 9-11 a.m.  The Monday 

evening group will meet at Jill Poole’s home at 7:00 p.m. beginning Septem-

ber 17, so contact Jill if you will be joining  


